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Netball Club – High 5 events 

Dear Parents/Carers  

We are very excited to have the opportunity to take part in High 5 Netball matches against other local 

primary schools. We would like to invite your child to participate in the Ashford Netball Youth League 

in terms 4-6.  Matches would take place each Friday from 24th March to 30th June 2023 at an 

Ashford venue (either one of the Ashford School sites or at Willesborough Primary - TBC).   

You will need to make your own way to the school for 4pm and collect your child from the school once 

the match is complete. Your child can wear their normal PE kit for the match. Please ensure ALL 

jewellery is removed apart from medical bands, which should be clearly taped. Children must also 

have short nails. 

Please see the dates below that we would like your child to play and complete the permission request 

on Arbor by 17th March 2023.  

If you have any questions, please contact Miss Hughes via 

Sophie.Hughes@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 

Many Thanks, 

Miss Hughes 

 

 

 

 

 

 


